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I did not use the phrase “sediment reduction projects” because this phrase is rarely
used in the statutes and there are no specific state programs that provide funding for
“sediment reduction.” In the administrative code, “sediment reduction” appears to be
a subset of “water quality improvement” so | felt it unnecessary to include the term
“sediment reduction” in this amendment.
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